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Statement attributable to Irving H. Picard, SIPA Trustee for the liquidation of Bernard L. 
Madoff Investment Securities LLC (BLMIS)  
 
NEW YORK, NY – April 14, 2021 – The following is a statement from Irving H. Picard, SIPA 
Trustee for the liquidation of Bernard L. Madoff Investment Securities LLC (BLMIS)  
on the death of Bernard Madoff: 
 
“The pain experienced by the victims of Mr. Madoff’s fraud is not diminished by his death, nor 
is our work on behalf of his victims finished. My legal team and I are committed to continuing to 
identify and recover Mr. Madoff’s stolen funds and return them to their rightful owners.” 
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